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Dear Chair Golden and members of the Committee on Natural Resources and 

Wildfire, 

HB 3932 sounds like a useful measure that could improve Oregon's waterways and 

watersheds, and it could do so in a way that is ultimately more effective and cost-

saving than would be possible without the help of beavers.  I ask that you work to 

pass this measure in the Oregon Legislature.  Thank you. 


